
Good afternoon, Eric,

I'm following up on my previous email regarding the requested documents. Could you please
forward them to me at your earliest convenience? If any additional steps are needed to formally
request these documents, kindly let me know.

Thank you.

Larry

On Wed, Sep 4, 2024 at 3:34 PM Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com> wrote:
Good afternoon, Eric,

I'm in receipt of the engineering report from the insurance company.

It is my understanding that you provided information to the engineer and insurance company
regarding the damages to the property located at 303 N. Washington Avenue.

Please forward me a copy of all correspondence you submitted to the engineer, insurance
company and/or Casey Sloan regarding the damages at 303 N. Washington Avenue for my
file.

Thank you so much for your help in this matter.
Larry
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